
 

 

Construction Update – October 18, 2024  
 

UPCOMING IMPACTS  
We want to ensure our tenants and guests are aware of any impacts to daily routines at the 
property, and to ensure everyone’s safety. As such, construction notices like this, as well as 
wayfinding signage, posters, and axiis posts will be shared throughout the redevelopment. 

 

01 5TH  AVE & 6TH AVE BUS STOP RELOCATIONS – OCTOBER  21  
Due to the redevelopment the bus stops on 5th avenue and 6th avenue will relocate to 
adjacent buildings. Please visit the Calgary Transit website for additional information. 

 

02 ESCALATOR SHUTDOWNS – NOVEMBER 8 AT 6PM  
Due to the redevelopment, the Ground to Plus 15 & Plus 15 to Plus 30 escalators will be 
unavailable for use after November 8, 2024. 

Plus 15 Access 

• A new set of stairs will be installed beside the existing ground floor escalator to 
provide access to the Plus 15. 

• Additional access to the Plus 15 will be available by using the West or East Tower 
parking shuttle elevators. 

Plus 30 Access 

• To access the 3rd floor daycare please use the West or East Tower low-rise elevator 
banks. 

 

Please follow all posted signage to ensure your safety, and the safety of others. 


